
 
 

May 18, 2023 

 

 
RE: 51 AVENUE REDEVELOPMENT PROJECT 2023 UPDATE 
 
 

Dear Business Owner,  
 
As of May 8, 2023, the Town of Ponoka and Border Paving Ltd. have proceeded with the redevelopment of 51 Avenue 
between 50 Street and 51 Street. 
 
Last week, starting May 8, construction on the north side of 51 Ave commenced with removal of the temporary 
sidewalk.   
 
This past week, beginning May 15, preparation for pouring concrete commenced cautiously, as workers were aware of 
the presence of shallow electrical lines. Progress was made on the north side of 51 Avenue, as workers began 
installation of the concrete sidewalk around the corner of the post office. The crews have continued at a steady pace 
with surface preparation, form setting, concrete pour and finishing work heading east.  
 
For the coming week starting on May 23, it is anticipated that Olds Concrete will be on site and will continue with 
installation of concrete sidewalks and paving blocks on the north side of 51 Avenue.  
 
Proper signage and barricades have been installed to help keep the workers, business owners, and pedestrians safe. The 
contractor has and will endeavour to continue managing the work site ensuring that two-way traffic interruptions as 
much as possible and parking restrictions are kept to a minimum. 
 
Thank you for your patience with this project. We look forward to completing the planned physical improvements to 51 
Avenue in the near future which will benefit the whole community for years to come. If you have any questions, please 
reach out directly to your project team representative.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
51 Avenue Project Team  


